
 

 

                                                                                                        Monday 6th November 2023 

         UNCRC Article 28 - Children’s right to learn and go to school.  

UNCRC Article 29 – Children have the right to become the best that they can be.  

UNCRC Article 19 - Every child has the right to protection  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 14 and 30 - I will help my child to develop respect and understanding of their own and others' beliefs, religions and languages.  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 28 and 29 - I will ensure my child comes to school on time every day and support them with their home learning so that they can access their 

education to the full. 

Global Goal 4 – Quality Education - Ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all. 

 

Poppy Appeal Parent Information Letter  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are proudly supporting The British Legion in raising funds for the Poppy Appeal 2023. 

Money raised will help provide for the Armed Forces, their families, and their dependents.  

From Tuesday 7th November the School Council will be selling Poppies and special items 

such as pencils, rulers, rubbers, pencil sharpeners and Reflective Poppy tags for bags and 

coats. We will also be selling the traditional Poppies. 

We are asking for a donation of 50p to £1 for each of the items (they are costed separately – 

See the next page). 

                

 

The School Councillors would like to thank you all for your ongoing support. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs L McKenzie and the School Councillors 
 

 

BELMONT SCHOOL

HIBBERT ROAD, HARROW WEALD

MIDDX, HA3 7JT

Tel:  0208 427 0903

office@belmont.harrow.sch.uk 

www.belmont.harrow.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs P Aggarwall

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L McKenzie



 

Poppy Appeal Merchandise 2023 

Price list for the selection of merchandise and poppies that the School Councillors will be 

selling during school: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please ensure that your child brings in the right amount in a named envelope. Stock is 

limited, so your child may not be able to purchase what they want.  

 


